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Upcoming Programs
at the OPK Library!

Calling all teens! The Orchard Park Library
and its Teen Advisory Group is starting a
Teen Book Club! Join us on the last Monday
of the month to discuss a YA title. April's
book is "They Both Die at the End" by Adam
Silvera and the Book Club will be meeting
Monday, April 25 from 5:30 to 6:30 PM.

Call us or stop in to register. If you need a
refresher on the book, one can be provided
for checkout through the library. 

Starting this month, the Orchard Park Library will be offering monthly Teen-Only
Take & Make Craft Kits! April's craft is a mini book keychain!



There is no registration required, just stop in to pick up a kit. They will be available as

supplies last.



Teen Book Club

Teen-Only Take & Make Craft!

STEM Session: Rockets!
Join the Orchard Park Public Library's Teen
Advisory Group at their first Summer STEM
Session on Saturday, May 7, 2022 from
1:00-2:30 PM.  

We'll be building. decorating, and launching
stomp rockets on the lawn next to the library! 

This program is for ages 13-17.  Call us (662-9851) or visit us at the Library to sign up!

Teen Book Boxes!
Another round of Teen Book Boxes is in the works
for a  June pickup date!

Each box is full of library books hand-picked for you
and packaged up with snacks and other surprises!
Return the box and the books after four weeks, but
keep everything else! 

If you're interested in signing up for the next round,
stop in to the library to sign up in person OR visit the
Google signup at: 
https://forms.gle/8GmgLwqW4mVM5dbT8

Sign up  during the first two weeks of May (5/1 - 5/14) for June pickup. 

(716) 662-9851 

https://www.google.com/search?q=orchard+park+public+library&rlz=1C1GCEA_enUS947US947&oq=orchard+park&aqs=chrome.3.69i57j46i275i433i512j69i59j35i39j46i131i175i199i433i512j69i60l3.4856j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#

